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February 22, 2025 

For Immediate Release 

 

For inquiries regarding the withdrawal of the Douglas Law Firm: 

 

“The St. Johns County Airport Authority has been made aware of the withdrawal of engagement by the Douglas 

Law Firm. This matter involves two individual Board Members and the law firm that has provided governance 

and compliance counsel to the Board of Directors.  

The staff of the Northeast Florida Regional Airport remains focused on the safe and orderly operation of the 

Airport while the Board of Directors addresses this matter at their next regularly scheduled board meeting. This 

matter has no impact on the day-to-day operations of the Airport.”  

 

Released by: 

 

Courtney K. Pittman 

Interim Executive Director 

 

http://www.flynf.com/

